
 

Passport to Winter Fun  

School Announcements 

 

January  

The Upper Valley Trails Alliance’s Passport to Winter Fun program has begun and our school 

is participating! The Passport is an engaging program that encourages children to be more active 

during the winter. For every 10, 20, and 30 days that your child is active for at least 1 hour, they 

can claim prizes from participating businesses! We will be sending booklets home soon and all 

you have to do to register your child is please complete the Front Flap and turn it in to the 

school, mail it to UVTA’s Passport to Winter Fun (P.O. Box 1215, Norwich, VT 05055) or Scan 

QR code to complete the form online. 

Please mail or submit Front Flaps by Friday, February 23rd! 

 

If you want to receive program updates and deadline reminders, you can subscribe to the Winter 

Fun Weekly eNewsletter by emailing passport@uvtrails.org. 

 

Let’s keep our kids healthy and active this winter!  

 

 

 

February 

 

We hope you are enjoying your Passport to Winter Fun and getting outdoors this Winter! 

Remember, for every 10, 20 and 30 days that your child is active for at least 1 hour, they can 

claim prizes from participating businesses! To claim your prizes, take your passport to the 

business listed on the prize sheet and once they verify that your child has reached the 10, 20 

and/or 30-day milestones in the booklet, they will sign the booklet and you are free to enjoy the 

prize!  

 

If you haven’t completed the Front Flap, this is your reminder to do so before Friday, 

February 23rd! You can turn it in to the school, mail it to UVTA’s Passport to Winter Fun (P.O. 

Box 1215, Norwich, VT 05055) or Scan QR code to complete the form online. 

  

 



 

March 

 

The Passport to Winter Fun program concludes at the end of this month on March 31st!  

 

This is your reminder to cash in incentive prizes earned on days 10, 20 & 30 before the end of 

the month! Businesses will no longer be accepting Passports after March 31st so go enjoy the 

prizes before time runs out!  

 

Once your child has completed all 30 days in the Passport, they have officially earned the title of 

Polar Bear Achiever and qualify for a prize! To receive the prize, please complete the Back Flap 

and turn it in to the school, mail it to UVTA’s Passport to Winter Fun (P.O. Box 1215, Norwich, 

VT 05055) or Scan QR code to complete the Back Flap online. If you submit the Back Flap 

before Friday, April 5th, your kiddo will also be entered into the Grand Prize Raffle and could 

win an AMAZING prize!  

 

Visit uvtrails.org to view complete list of Grand Prizes.  

 

 


